
Newsletter #117, Week of March 7, 2011 
 

The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season. 
 
The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting to 
reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication 
in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the “Member’s 
Only” section of the website, or in an email to Frank Fuqua confuqua@gmail.com. 
 
The deadline for submission is 5 p.m. on the Thursday proceeding the relevant week. The 
newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible thereafter. 
 
Reminders: We meet Monday mornings at 9:00 a.m. and will begin the meeting at 9:15.  Sign-in 
sheets, Quarter for a Quarter raffle and the “Tip jar” are on the lay-out table at closest to the sink 
in the back of the room.  
 
For New Members Only 
If you are new to Quilters II be sure you connect with Vel Peters after the meeting so she can 
give you a tour of the sewing room, explain what-is-what and answer any questions you may 
have. 
 
From the Co-Editor (Vel Peters) 
 
"Most people are about as happy as they make up their minds to be."  Abraham Lincoln 
  
How about our quilt show, fellow quilters??????   Wasn't it  FANTASTIC???!!!!!  I just keep 
thinking about it and smiling.  
Kudos and thanks to all those hard workers who made it possible.  I've heard nothing but 
compliments about it. We had  
679 people attend it. THANK YOU everyone for your contributions to make it such a success.  
The top three viewers' choice quilts will be announced at the Monday meeting, so be sure to be 
there. 
  
Pat Rapp wishes to thank all her white glove hostesses and the "door " people for their help.  
  
UPCOMING CLASSES: 
  
March 8th:   THAT block  .......1pm -5pm  .....Susie Weaver, teacher.    Cost   $30.00 
  
March 9th:    Screen tote..........1pm-4pm ......Joan McCaffery, teacher    Cost   $5.00 
  
March 16th, 23rd, 30th :  Beginning quilting  9 am -12 noon........Sue Patch, Barb Atwell, 
teachers.  Cost   $5.00 
  
March 16th:   One fabric quilt ........1pm-4pm.....Jan Brink, teacher   Cost   $5.00 
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March 23rd:  Celtic Knot.......1pm-5pm......Jo Ann Brown, teacher   Cost   $5.00 
  
Sign up sheets are on the board, as usual. 
  
  
March 11th......Phoenix quilt show.   Bus leaves at 7:30, returns 5-5:30   See Jan Vesely for info.  
I THINK there are more seats available it you are interested in going. 
  
March 14th .....Quilters pot luck 12 noon on the patio.  Spouses and significant others invited.   I 
even got Don to attend last year and we had a nice time.....and gooooood food.  Sign up......on the 
board....where else? 
  
March 16th....Voyager Show and Tell in the ballroom.  We can show off our lovely quilts and 
our charity quilts once more to fellow Voyager residents.      More discussion on this and the pot 
luck at Monday's meeting.  See you there.   
  
  
 


